CANALTA ELEMENTARY'S HOT LUNCHK
PROGRAM IS BACKII!

The Canalta Parent Advisory Council would like to re-introduce you to our online ordering system.
You must create a new account at the beginning of each year.

Questions or concerns? Please contact Nicole Beyer - 250-219-9448

The hot lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup time at the beginning, as you must
register each child you have attending our school prior to ordering hot lunch. This needs to be done at
the beginning of each school year. Once the initial setup process is complete, your hot lunch orders for
the remainder of the year should be quick and simple.

Getting Started:

v" Go to canalta.hotlunches.net on your smart phone or computer.

v Click on "Click Here to Register"

v’ Enter Access Code CEHL

v' Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email
address will ensure you receive reminder emails about hot lunch
order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch order for the
upcoming week)

v’ Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom

v

Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Canalta Elementary
School

v Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"

v" Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)

Payment:
We accept PayPal! If you are not already accustomed to PayPal, please know that the PayPal system is
completely secure and very simple to setup and use.
In addition to PayPal, we will accept Cash or Cheque payments.

Please print the remittance slip and hand it in with your payment to Robin in the office.
Reminder checks may not be cashed right away. Please expect delays as deposits are only done by
volunteers.

At this time, if your order remains unpaid by the due date, your child will not receive hot lunch.

Thank you to Canalta PAC for making the Hot Lunch Program a reality again this year!

*** PAC Meets every 2" Tuesday at
Canalta, Everyone Welcome!



Online
Access
Code

CEHL

November

Hot Lunch Online Ordering is Open canalta.hotlunches.net

Opens October 24, 2018
Closes October 29, 2018

All inquiries may be addressed to nicolelynnbeyer@gmail.com All orders must be paid
prior to order being completed. If order payments are not received orders cannot be
processed. All cash payments must be received at the office by the due date

October 29, 2018

We will do our best to give everyone plenty of notice.
We are encouraging everyone to order on line.

If this is not possible see Robin in the office.



